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ZAMBIAS' STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF YEMEN , 23rd JANUARY,2019. 
Mr. President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of  Yemen to the third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive report and update just been provided.

We  note with satisfaction efforts made by Yemen in strengthening human rights institution -building process, such as the establishment of human rights departments in ministries and government agencies, establishment of the Ministerial Human Rights, establishment of the Advisory Body of the Ministry of Human Rights, among others.
We wish to recommend to  Yemen the following:

- Government to pursue efforts to ensure the representation of women  at all levels of the political process and their participation in public life without discrimination.
-To take measures to protect women and girls; particularly to take effective measures to end the practice of forced and child marriage.
-To ensure that no children take part in fighting as child soldiers and to provide former child soldiers all appropriate assistance for their physical and psychological recovery and social integration.
We wish the distinguished delegation of Yemen every success in the entire UPR process.
I thank you Mr. President.
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